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Board Membership Criteria 
 
The Institute board selects members based on their experience, ability and commitment to 
the purposes of the Institute  
 
Like most boards, the Institute board is concerned about having a balanced board 
membership. The board seeks geographic, ethnic and gender diversity; it also seeks a 
diversity of perspective, including background in local government service (county and 
city), as well as professional diversity (finance, law, communications/marketing, business 
and academic).    
 
Fundraising abilities are also highly valued, especially as the Institute endeavors to grow 
its endowment for long-term financial stability and support. 
 
Permanent Members and Liaisons 
 
Two seats on the board are reserved for the executive directors of the League and CSAC. 
 
The board includes two League/CSAC board liaison members. They help maintain open 
lines of communication between the Institute and the League and CSAC boards. Liaisons 
with the League city managers department and the county administrators organization 
help maintain open lines of communication between the Institute and those groups.  
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